
Report from the Burgesses : 

 There is yet no final agreement with OSCR regarding a Constitution  
 With regard to the Burgess Awards Scheme the update is that this is to be 

relaunched with revised marketing material, subject of course to the final 
agreement of the Council; the relaunch will be targeted at local educational 
interests including the University of Aberdeen, Robert Gordon University, 
NESCOL, Saltire Foundation  

 The new website is now live www.aberdeenburgesses.com  
 Assessors have agreed the initial proposals for the deal with Aberdeen 

Harbour Board regarding the Lands of Torry  
 Burgesses intend to have involvement with the Year of Heritage, History & 

Archaeology in 2017  
 There are no expenditure requests 

Finally, I am delighted to record that all parties have agreed the retention of 
Mr. Garry Stevens as Clerk to the Burgesses. 

http://www.aberdeenburgesses.com/

